2019 GCI Scholarship Information

The Garden Clubs of Illinois would like to inform you about our state scholarships and ways you and your members can raise funds that will support the two scholarships that are awarded annually.  The National Garden Clubs is also offering a scholarship.

GCI scholarships are awarded to junior and senior college students attending any Illinois Universities in fields of agriculture, agriculture education, agronomy, botany, forestry, floriculture, horticulture, landscape design, plant pathology, conservation. land management and other related fields.  National Garden Clubs, Inc. will award scholarships for Illinois students attending any accredited college in the United States.. Please encourage your members to spread the word in order to get the college students to apply for them.  All the information is on the websites:

(GCI) www.gardenclubsofillinois.org and
(NGC) www.gardenclubs.org.
The deadlines are March 15 (GCI) and Feb. 1st (NGC).
GCI is offering two (2) $4,500 scholarships and NGC is offering a $4,000 scholarship.

There are still a few beautiful pocket calendars you may purchase for $10 (go online for this information), 100% of the net profit from this project goes to the Scholarship Fund.  Calendars can be mailed to you.
If any clubs want to award scholarship money, but don't have applicants this year, they may donate the money to the GCI Scholarship Fund.  

If you need any further information, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

Susan Slapke

Scholarship Chairman
smslapke@comcast.net/847-382-3708

